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Submission: I am opposed to the proposal to amalgamate the City of Sydney with neighbouring councils. We are indeed 
fortunate as residents of the CoS to live in one of the most honestly governed and financially solvent local government areas in 
NSW. Amalgamation would have a negative impact on Sydney residents. We are happy with our present representation. 
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